
ROBO CALL JANUARY 2, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Happy New Year to each of you. I hope you had a wonderful celebration 

with family and friends. 

Tomorrow is First Friday, and we will have adoration beginning at 11:00 

a.m. in the chapel and benediction at noon.  Come and spend an hour in 

prayer as we begin a new calendar year. 

You are invited to the Epiphany potluck this Saturday, January 4th, in St. 

Francis Hall after the 5:00 p.m. Mass. Bring a dish to share. 

You have one last chance this weekend to buy raffle tickets for our 

fabulous party baskets. Tickets will be on sale after the Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Mass and during the Epiphany potluck.  The drawing will take place at 

the end of the potluck.  

Great news – The Gospel Choir will return to the 5:00 p.m. Mass on the 

second Saturday of the month, starting February 15th. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

